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NOTICE TO MARINERS – No. 09 of 2022 

 

PORT OF GREAT YARMOUTH 
 

River Port Dredge Campaign – March 2022 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY given that the Port of Great Yarmouth will be conducting dredging activities in the 

River Port during the month of March for an approximate 10-day window. The current start date is 

Thursday 10th March subject to favourable weather conditions. The port will be using the SOSPAN DAU 

for these activities. 

 

 

Mariners and Port Users are advised to be mindful of the dredger working in various areas and are 

required to keep well clear and to pass with caution.  

 

All communication of working areas will be advised by Local Port Services via VHF Channel 12. For 

further information Local Port Services are available on 01493 335511. 

 

On behalf of Harbour Master 

08/03/2022 

 


